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Starting in late April 2025, Manifest is undertaking some improvements which include the renovation and expansion of the main parking lot. During this work, parking for the Drawing Center programming will be limited to
parking spaces in the front of the building and street parking along Clifton Hills Avenue. Participants will continue to enter through the normal Drawing Center entrance (rear of building), however, will need to walk around
the North end of the building to access. As construction progresses, Manifest will work with the contractor to reopen walking paths and additional parking as quickly as possible.

We apologize for any inconvenience and ask for your understanding and support as we undertake this important work. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Adam Mysock at
mysock@manifestdrawingcenter.org.
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